
I am writing to oppose Senate Bill 1076. While this bill may appear to mean well for 
breeding animals, it will open the door to putting undue restrictions on animal breeding, no 
matter if they are ethical or not. If we want to continue to keep companion animals, it is 
important to allow breeders to practice their labor of love in creating wonderful pets 
without restriction. By opposing Senate Bill 1076, we can protect those doing a good job 
without creating unnecessary hurdles that can ruin their programs.  


